
Young Adult Queer Pride Retreat 
August 16-18, Camp Sky Meadows 

 

The Western Jurisdiction is offering a gathering for 
United Methodist LGBTQIA Young Adults (18-35) to 
enjoy an open and affirming community. Registration 
deadline is Aug. 1.  Cost is $150, inclusive. There is a 
registration link on the St. Markôs website.  

Memorial Garden Plaques 
 

Now is the time to order a memorial plaque 
for your deceased loved one.  Leave a  
permanent remembrance in our beautiful 
Memorial Garden for your family and the 
church family to see on a regular basis.  
 
The Memorial Garden Wall brochure in the 
Narthex and in the church office has order 
forms.  Plaques may be ordered with one 
name for a $500 donation, or two names 
for a $750 donation.   
 
Orders must be in the church office no later 
than August 18 to be dedicated this year 
on All Saints Sunday, November 3, 
2019.  Pick up a brochure now and place 
your order soon.  If you have questions, 
please call Ron or Donna Newby at 858-
278-4482. 

The Second Mountain Book Study  
Starting Sunday, July 21 

 

Rev. Tom Davis will be leading a  
6 week book study of David Brooksô 
The Second Mountain.  This book 
tackles the daunting topic of what it 
takes to lead a meaningful life in a 
self-centered world. 
 

Join Rev. Tom after church at 11:00 
a.m.  

Marketplace 29 A.D. 
Vacation Bible School  

August 19 - 23  9:30 a.m. to noon 
for children ages 4 to 11 years old 

 
Shops in the old market-
place will vary day to day 
throughout our week of 
VBS activities. All  
children ages 4 to 11 
years are welcome. 
Youth are invited to  
volunteer as shop  
assistants and games 
leaders.  
 

Do spend some time with 
us, we need volunteers of all ages and abilities. 
One morning or more, you choose. For more  
information, connect with Karen 
at kwscanlon@gmail.com or phone 858 583-4992; 
or Renee at the.renee.anderson@gmail.com.  
 
You may register your child on-line or pick up a 
registration form in the church office. See you at 
the marketplace. Shalom!   Pssst!  Donôt forget our 
$5/hr per child care from 8:30 to 9:30 a.m.   
http://www.stmarksumcsd.org/ 

 Yard Sale Readiness Report 
 

Our big yard sale is Fri. Aug. 2 and Sat. Aug 3 
from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m.   
 

BUT THERE IS AN INSIDER PREVIEW ON 
THURS. AUG 1 FROM  5 P.M. TO 7 P.M.   

 

The storage unit is full, 
but we want more!   
Official DROP OFF 
FRENZY starts Sat. Jul. 
27 and goes all week!   
If you plan to donate  
jewelry, it would be most 
helpful to bring it to the 
church as soon as possi-
ble.  Plants, on the other 
hand, are requested for 
delivery on Wed. Jul. 31 
or Thur. Aug 1. If you need help to bring your 
items, call Arlene Dempster (858-273-9938). 
 

If you see our Facebook and Nextdoor posts, 
PLEASE LIKE AND SHARE! 

August Beach Services 
August 4, 11, 18, and 25 at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Sit under the sky as we gather at Mission Bay for 
our annual beach services on Sundays through  
August at 8:30 am. Bring a beach chair or blanket 
and prepare to engage in worship, song, and cele-
bration. Plenty of parking, look for the St. Mark's 
sign to the parking lot, just south of the Hilton Hotel.  

Mission Moment: St. Markôs 
PRIDE Shines Bright! 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
came out this past Saturday for 

this fun, joyous march 
to demonstrate that ALL 
MEANS ALL!   
 
A special thank you to 
Rev. Jeri for arranging 
for a golf cart that made 
the parade accessible 
to more people. 
 

Pillowcase Party 
Saturday, July 20, 2019 

 
Ties of Love is having a sewing day this Saturday to 
put together pillowcases for the 100,000 pillowcase 
challenge.  We would love to have you come and be 
a part of this challenge.   
 

If you have a sewing machine and a few hours to 
share we could use your help...even if you donôt sew 
we can use extra hands for ironing, putting kits  
together, and packaging finished pillowcases.  This 
Saturday, July 20, 2019 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
in the church Social Hall.  Salad lunch and goodies 
included and, of course, lots of socializing.  See you 
there! 
 

Questions: Contact Debbie Zeller, 760-579-8750 & 
Phyllis Drewett, 858-278-3563. 

Incarceration at the Borderð 
An Open Dialogue 

Thursday, July 25 at 7 p.m. 
 

As we learn more and more about the  
conditions of those who are held against 
their will, both children and adults, at the 
various Border Patrol, ICE and DHS  
facilities, we as followers of Christ are very  
concerned and wonder what we can do to 
help and to be agents of change.   
 
If this concerns you, come join in our  
discussion on Thursday evening, July 25 in 
the Social Hall from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. 

Yard Sale BOOKS 
 

As you browse through your bookshelves for  
possible donations to the yard sale, if you see a 
round colored sticker on a bookôs spine, then itôs 
probably one of our 15 overdue or missing UMW 
library books.  Just drop it on the library counter 
for re-shelving when you come to church! 

Bake Sale at the Yard Sale 
 

Please bring your baked goods to the church on 
Thurs. Aug 1 or early morning Fri. Aug 2 to  
benefit UMWôs mission for women and children. 
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